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AIR FORCE DISTRICT OF WASHINGTON

To Penguin Briar:

Kim,

| just wanted to thank you for the excellent drilled briar block | ordered from you at Penguin Brian.
The quality of your of briar that you are supplying and the personal service you offer is unsurpassed.
| have ordered from many other pipe making suppliers in the US and Penguin Briar is definitely at the
top of the list for being satisfied with the products I have received.

Thank you again,

Mitch
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Lt Col Mitchell E Fadem, PhD
Division Chief, A5Q, Special Missions (C-CBRNE)
Air Force District of Washington

Andrews Air Force Base, MD



